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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

National Strike Action  

 

As you may be aware, teaching members of the National Education Union (NEU) have voted in 

favour of industrial action by their members.   The first day of strike action will be on Wednesday 1st 

of February 2023. 

 

Students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will complete learning remotely and the academy will be closed to 

students in these year groups.  Students in Year 11 will be expected to attend the academy as 

normal. 

 

Work for students in Years 7 to 10 will be set via ClassCharts and can be accessed via any device with 

internet access, including computers, tablets and smart phones.   

 

Students all have ClassChart logins, however, all students will receive a reminder and a physical 

copy of their ClassCharts login on Tuesday during school time; upon logging in they will 

see personalised task list of work to complete. Even if your child is unable to log in, they can still see 

and complete the work set for each class online by going to the homework calendar on the Shenley 

Academy website. We would suggest checking your child is able to access this website prior to 

Wednesday.  

 

As a parent/carer, you can access this information by logging in on 

www.classcharts.com/parent/login  or downloading the free ClassCharts app onto 

your smart device. You can scan the QR code to access this website.  

  

If you or your child have difficulty accessing ClassCharts please contact Paul Wiredu 

paul.wiredu@she.e-act.org.uk or Martha Wardle martha.wardle@she.e-

act.org.uk who will be able to assist your query.   

 

We understand there will be concerns about the strikes, but I would like to reiterate that we are 

doing everything we can to limit any disruption to your child’s education.  Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 Dr Jayne Bartlett  

Headteacher   
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